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Affordable Housing Trust – Observer Corps Report for 12/19/23 
 
In lieu of their regular monthly meeting for December, the Plymouth Affordable Housing Trust 
(AHT) attended the Joint Select Board and Planning Board Meeting on Tuesday, December 19, 
2023. At this meeting, Lee Hartmann, Director of Planning and Development, briefed the Joint 
Board on the updated Housing Production Plan and the board voted unanimously to approve 
the plan. The new 2024 Housing Production Plan that was voted on at this meeting can be 
found on the Town of Plymouth website at https://www.plymouth-
ma.gov/DocumentCenter/View/4621/Plymouth-Housing-Production-Plan-2024. 
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